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We have had a busy winter here in Cottage Grove. Our residents love music and have had volunteers 
and performers sing songs from their younger days and lead us in hymns.   The Woodbury Kitchen 
Band gave us a wonderful performance with music created with teapots, kazoos & other kitchen 
tools.  We’ve also gotten our creative juices flowing with holiday themed craft projects and baking!  
As we enter April, the birds are chirping, and the trees are blooming! We look forward to planting 
our flowers, watching the birds at our feeders, and enjoying the sunshine.  

Good Times

Spring is in the air!


